Ref 2017/5248/T

Proposed Tree work at 23 Willes Road NW5 3DT

We strongly object to the felling of the cypress.This is a replacement for the lime which was felled shortly
prior to the neighbourhood's being designated a Conservation Area. The tree provides privacy from the
houses in Grafton Road, habitat and, of course , contributes to cleaner air. Moderate pruning of all four

trees, please.

Yours faithfully,
RosemaryWeinstein (Dr)

21 Willes Rd
NWS5 3DT



